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Stay on top of CU System happenings! This month features UCSC Staff
Excellence winners, free diversity training and more.

Have a question for President Saliman?
President Saliman welcomes questions from our staff members. Each month, we will randomly

draw two questions to highlight. Please submit your questions to ssc-communications@cu.edu.
The name of the questioner will be kept confidential.
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Congrats to this year's UCSC Staff Excellence Award Winners!

The University of Colorado Staff Council (UCSC) recently announced two winners from each

campus for staff members who go above and beyond everyday.

CU System's winners are:
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e Shirley Eaves, Identity and Access Management Security Technician, University
Information Services (UIS)

e Michelle Travis, Associate Treasurer, Office of the Treasurer

They will be recognized this Friday at the UCSC Staff Excellence Award Ceremony.

Congratulations!

Nominate yourself or a co-worker to serve on the Presidential Search
Committee

Per Regent policy, each campus Staff Council can bring forward two staff members to UCSC to

be chosen as possible candidates for the Presidential Search Committee.

If you or someone you know would be an ideal candidate to help pick CU's next President,
please email ssc-exec-committee@cu.edu by Sunday, Oct. 10. Please include a brief
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description of why you are interested.
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Help make CU a more equitable workplace and take a short survey

Starting Oct. 15, share your reality in the workplace with CU System leadership. These
insights will be used to inform CU's efforts to build and sustain a more just and inclusive

Learn more

culture.
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Nominations for the President's Employee of the Year Award due Oct.
13

It's the time of year to nominate a co-worker for the President's Employee of the Year Award!
The nomination deadline is on Friday, Oct. 13. Only one letter of recommendation is needed;
additional letters are optional.

The President’'s Employee of the Year Award is presented to one System Administration
employee in recognition and appreciation of exceptional job performance, and includes a
$1000 cash award.

The award recipient will be announced October 21st. To view the nomination criteria and

procedures, please visit System Staff Council's President's Employee of the Year Award.

Get started

1 Brown Bag

Save the date: Oct. 26 Brown Bag - History of Halloween
Be on the lookout for our October Virtual Brown Bag invitation. Our guest speakers from the
CU Boulder Library will be discussing the History of Halloween and other related topics Oct.

28 from noon - 1 p.m.

It will be a fun history lesson about how the holiday has evolved. Hope to see you there!

Health & Wellness

Did you participate in this year's Bike "to Work" Day?
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Send any pictures from your bike ride to ssc-health-wellness@cu.edu, and you will be

entered to win some CU Systems schwag!

Diversity, Inclusion & Outreach

Stanford Women's Leadership - Creating an Inclusive Hybrid
Workplace free webinars

As a CU System employee, you have free access to Stanford Women's Leadership events!
This month's Oct. 12 event focuses on the Future of Work: Creating Inclusive Hybrid

Workplaces with two virtual webinars.

Learn more and register

Mark your calendar for special October holidays

We would like to recognize a few special days in our communities:

e Global Diversity Awareness Month aims to increase awareness and acceptance of
diverse cultures.

e LGBT History Month, a U.S. observance started in 1994, recognizes lesbian, gay,
bisexual and transgender history and the history of the gay rights movement.

e National Italian American Heritage Month names October has the official month to

celebrate Italian American culture and heritage after the 1989 proclamation by

President George H. W. Bush.

Expand your diversity and inclusion knowledge

e Check out upcoming diversity workshops & events.
e QOur Winter Drive this December is just around the corner - more info coming soon!
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